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As we begin the new semester and move closer to the date when U of L will join the Atlantic 
Coast Conference, the FAR and the Committee on Academic Performance are collaborating 
with members of the Athletics Department and  the Student-Athlete Advisory Committee to 
create student-athlete “academic excellence” endorsements of their courses, majors, and ar 
academic experiences here at U of L.   These student-athletes are determined to take a 
leadership role in improving their own graduation rates (which are in fact quite good) as well as 
the academic profile of the whole university.  For the time being, their campaign has the tag 
line of “Cards Flying High”!   
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